
 

 

 

CITEL/CI.049/25 
June 24, 2025 
 
 
FROM:  Inter-American Telecommunication Commission (CITEL)  
  T. 202 370 4713 | e.mail: citel@oas.org|X: @OEA_CITEL 
 
TO: Member States, Associate Members of PCC.I, Regional Telecommunication 

Organizations of the Americas and CITEL Observers.  
 
CC: OAS Permanent Missions and Permanent Observer Missions to the OAS. 
 

SUBJECT: INFORMATION BULLETIN - 47 MEETING OF PERMANENT CONSULTATIVE 
COMMITTEE I: TELECOMMUNICATIONS/ICTS (PCC.I) 

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Telecommunications Commission of 
the Organization of American States (CITEL/OAS), at the request of the Chair of 
Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/ICTs (PCC.I), extend its 
cordial greetings and is pleased to share the information bulletin with lodging options 
and special rates available at the venue hotel and other nearby hotels, for the 47 
MEETING OF THIS COMMITTEE, which will be held in person from August 18 to 22, 
2025, at Hotel Le Méridien Santiago, in Santiago, Chile. Download link: 
https://www.oas.org/citelevents/es/Events/EToolDocDownloadFile/47138?eId=1688 

Participants are strongly encouraged to make their hotel reservations as soon as 
possible, as the number of rooms available at the venue hotel within the preferential 
rate range indicated in the information bulletin is limited. 

Online registration for the 47 meeting of the PCC.I will be open until August 13, 2025, 
at 12h00 EST, Washington D.C. time, United States of America) at the following link:  
https://www.oas.org/citelevents/en/Events/View/1692   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the National Coordinator, Ms. Andrea 
Pinto Rojas (apinto@subtel.gob.cl) of the administration of Chile with a copy to the 
CITEL Secretariat (citel@oas.org). 
 
 
 
Oscar Giovanni León Suárez 
Executive Secretary of CITEL 
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